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THANK-YOU ]

Our success in School Sport wouldn’t be possible s 1 amlog king forward to another jam packed year in 2005
the support from teachers, parents, students mm»l nlnr > \"Aiﬁ  Sport and | thank all the reliable students that attended
school. A special thanks to Jo Mitchell for her umpiring meetings, fraining’s and games as you are the ones that
and Andrew Beaufort for transporting tea on the \dnx\% make it all worthwhile!!

The administration and staff at Salisbur J1 Sch

are committed to supporting Sport and ’/

formally thank Helen Paphitis and for her fvunnnwr xol
support with sport at this school. | would also like te thank
all the dedicated staff members who offer gracic a“bdl‘"/ to
take sports teams and | thank them fo ognising |<n“|1|nr :
positive outcomes for our students that sport can provide
and for persevering with all the \uénx;\,/wkn in their own
time ~-THANK YOU to Ms Scoullar, Mr Carter, Mr Wood,
Mr Kennett, Ms Boele, v

Mr Smith, Mr Braid, Ms Madden, Ms Stapleton, Ms Grove
Ms Medhurst, Ms Robson, Ms O'Re ﬂﬁll)/f Mi ,L‘r«ibvmi nea.

and Mr Westall. _

Hayley Reid (Sports Coordinator)
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r  set design and construc
e construction of outdoor furni
school.
Year 9 Students took part in a musical
performance in second semester and were
responsible for writing and performing in it.
One of the most popular achievements has
been the expansion of the visual arts areq,
in particularthe area now occupied by Mr
Hillinga. - This room has also become very
~popular with students, particularly at recess
and lunch.
A«A.T team have been
instrumental in improving:the facilities on offer
to students at § ~
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Special thanks to:

Nathan Greco
Todd Verhoeff

- Emma Zanlorezi

Diane Bell

Thanks to the staff and students who
contributed their work and photos for
‘Yearbook 2004’
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